From:

To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: More houses in Theale
Date: 27 February 2023 00:55:34

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

To who it may Concern

We have lived in [JJj for 22 years and you have been trying to build on Whitehart Meadow for all this time as
well ass the Sewage Works nearby.

Again we would stress that the infrastructure on the village - i.e. roads, services, doctors’ surgery would be
greatly affected. We always thought you could not build houses under pylons.

We strongly object to all these houses going up which will affect our nice village.

Sincerely Deirdre & John Batchelor





